
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

next week  

Monday 5 th  August   

Friendship Pods  

Tuesday 6 th  August  

STEM Club  

Wednesday 7 th  August  

Thursday 8 th  August  

School Bank Day 

Pï2 Junior Athletics 11:30am 

Friday 9 th  August  

Breakfast Club  8:15ï8:45am 

Instrumental Music sessions 

Assembly 

coming up  

Tuesday 13 th  August  

LEPS School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 21 st  August  

Gr 5 Melbourne Camp begins 

reminders  

If you have received a letter 

requesting Immunisation 

Certificate could you please 

provide a copy to the office. 

 

Drought Relief Package ï Long 

sleeved Polo shirts ï please pick 

up your childôs from the school 

office as soon as possible. 

 

          Jul y  31    2019  
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9ŀǊƴ ŀƴŘ [ŜŀǊƴ {ǘƛŎƪŜǊǎΧΦΦhǾŜǊ олΣллл ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ     Thank you to everyone in the community who have supported the 

Earn and Learn program by providing stickers. We were able to collect over 30,000 worth of stickers which is an 

incredible effort from our community. Thank you to those families who help stick these stickers onto sheets for 

recording. Now that our points have been verified we will go ahead and look at what we can purchase for our students. 

Key programs such as this provide valuable resources directly to our students and in the absence of school fees these 

programs become even more essential throughout the year. This year I have given the task to Junior School Council to 

determine how the points are best spent for our students around the school. We are constantly looking at ways we can 

further promote student voice amongst our school and community. 

tŀǊŜƴǘ hǇƛƴƛƻƴ {ǳǊǾŜȅΧΦΦ                   WE WANT ALL OUR PARENTS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK! 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The Parent Opinion Survey is an annual 

survey offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst a sample of randomly selected 

parents. It is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of parents’ perceptions of school climate, student 

behavior and student engagement. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school 

planning and improvement strategies.  

This year we will be conducting our whole school review to develop a new 4 year strategic plan. As a result of this whole 

school review EVERY parent has been sent a link to complete a survey, not just the random sample we usually provide. 

It is essential we get as many responses back as possible from parents to ensure we have a broad picture of parent’s 

perspective as to how the school is going and areas of improvement to help develop our new 4 year plan. All responses 

to the survey are anonymous. This year the Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 22nd July to Sunday 

11th August. 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10-15 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any convenient time 

within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones.  

The survey results will be reported back to the school at the end of September.  

If you would like more information please contact me. 

ONLY 8% OF t!w9b¢{ I!±9 w9{thb595ΧΧΦt[9!{9 /hat[9¢9 ¢I9 {¦w±9¸ 

.ƻƻƪ CŀƛǊΧΦΦ     Thank you to those parents who have successfully coordinated this year’s Book Fair. It has been great to 

see so many parents and children thoroughly excited about purchasing a new book. Over the last few years we have 

invested heavily in purchasing books to inspire new young readers. The more we can continue to promote this at home 

and school the better our students will be. Final calculations will take place following the last sales this afternoon, for 

the money we have raised, any money raised will go directly back into supporting the ongoing purchase of books for our 

library. Over the past few years we have also been expanding our classroom libraries giving our students greater access 

to our resources.  



 

 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

LAST WEEK  
 

 Monday 22/7                  85.7% 

Tuesday 23/7                   86.6% 

Wednesday 24/7            87.6% 

Thursday 25/7                 86.2% 

Friday 26/7                     82.5% 

Principalôs Report  Contôdé. 

нлнл tǊŜǇ 9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘǎΧΦΦ     If you have a child planning on attending LEPS in 

prep for 2020 please submit your enrolment forms as soon as possible. Towards 

the end of term and beginning of next term we will begin our transition process 

to provide an opportunity for our new arrivals to feel welcome and comfortable 

in their new learning environment. If you are still in the process of making the 

difficult decision please contact the school to arrange a tour. 

Simon Prior 

Pupils of the Week - congratulations 

Sunny Eiseman for always working his best and writing great poems. 
Isaac Balintong for improved independence in his story writing.  Great work Isaac! 
Aaliyah Mullett for working really hard during writing and sounding out her words.  Great work Aaliyah! 
Willow Angrave for being responsible for changing and reading her Take Home book. 
Natarie Mullett for her work in Mathematics.  Keep persisting Natarie, you are doing great.  
Olliver Monteith for being a kind and considerate member of our class all year! 
Riley Jenkins for being a responsible, caring and enthusiastic student.  Thank you! 
Billy Roberts for always working well in Maths. 
Justin Mitchelson for improvement in participation in classroom activities and specialist classes.  Keep it up!  
Shannen Strickland for outstanding work in creative writing, and showing fantastic sportsmanship at the 
Athletic Sports. 
Isla Innes for always trying her hardest in all tasks and setting a great example for students. 
Visual Arts Award ï Kohbe Lee for trying his best in Art and displaying a positive attitude! 
STEM Award ï Will Campisi for great observations on how pitch changed in our ruler sound experiment. 
 

 

 

Junior Athletics  

Grade P-2 

Thursday 8th August 

11.30-1.00pm 

Wear your house colours 

It is going to be a fun even 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

óThe Department of Education and Training does not endorse the  
products or services of any private advertiser.  No responsibility is  
accepted by the Department of Education Employment and Training  
for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims  
made by them.ô 

 

Join in the fun at the library during National 

Science Week. 

Lakes Entrance Library – 3:30 – 4:30pm            

Monday 12th August 

Phone 5152 4225 or book in person at the 

Library for this FREE event. 


